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Regulations regarding private swimming pools and spas 

Colac Otway Shire Council wishes to remind you of the strict rules which apply 
to private swimming pools and spas. 

Building Regulations require ALL swimming pools, which are greater than 30cm 
(300mm or 1 foot) in depth, to have an inspected and approved pool safety 
barrier in place. These rules apply regardless of whether the swimming pool is 
permanent or temporary. It is the law to have an inspected and approved safety 
barrier around your pool or spa.  

To obtain a permit or for further information about pool safety barriers, 
please contact Council on 5232 9400, via email at inq@colacotway.vic.gov.au or 
in person at Council offi ces at 2-6 Rae Street, Colac. 

Fyans Street - Road Construction Works

Council wishes to advise of changed traffi c conditions which will be in effect 
while construction works are undertaken:

Location:  Fyans Street (Queen Street to Gellibrand Street)

When: Thursday 3 January to Friday 25 January 2019

Works: Road construction 

Local traffi c will have full access to their properties during the construction 
period. 

For further information please contact Services and Operations at Colac Otway 
Shire Council on 5232 9400.


